
 

 

January 5, 2022 

 

To,  

BSE Limited,  

The Corporate Relationship Department,  

P.J. Towers,  

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai – 400 001 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015 – Return of the Settlement Application filed with SEBI. 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 read with Schedule III of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 this is to inform that the Company i.e. SunEdison Infrastructure 

Limited had informed the Stock Exchange i.e. BSE Limited that it had filed the Settlement Application 

with SEBI on August 03, 2021.  

Pursuant to said Settlement Application with application no. 6534/2021 filed by the Company, SEBI 

vide its letter dated December 29, 2021 received by the Company on January 03, 2022 (after business 

hours) has returned the settlement application filed for the following reasons:  

“As investigation by SEBI in the matter is still under progress, the application cannot be considered at 

this juncture. Accordingly, the aforesaid settlement application, in original, is being returned to you in 

terms of Regulation 3(5) of the SEBI (Settlement Proceedings) Regulations, 2018. You may file the 

application once the examination in respect of the matter is completed.” 

You are requested to take the above on record.  

 

Thanking you,  

For SunEdison Infrastructure Limited  

 

 

 
Anil Jain  
Director 
DIN: 00181960  


